Route 126 Committee
announces website

The Route 126 Committee has
announced the official launch of
its new website at www.126 info.ca
on June 4.

Committee president Patrice
Finnigan said the committee
hopes the site will become an of-
ten used tool to connect the exist-

ing communities along route 126,
as well as all the users who travel
the route, adding the website will
be a place where readers will be
able to obtain information, share
comments or concerns, or simply
share travel experiences with oth-
er users.



